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We do not need a task force for gun violence. We need to educate people about how 

guns operate, and how to be safe while handling them. It also seems that human life 

is not something that is being valued anymore, and is not as serious of a thing to take 

a human life. Educate people on these things instead of spending taxpayer dollars to 

further try and dictate our lives. The government is supposed to be protecting our 

rights from foreign and domestic entities. This is a domestic entity that seems to be 

threatening the rights of people, and I encourage opposition to this bill. 


